
Prism Center Newsletter 
 

The Prism Center Newsletter is designed to share announcements and resources, as well 
as cultivate belonging and joy for the queer and trans community here at UVM, and in the 
Vermont community. Sign up to receive our, and other UVM DDEI, newsletters on this form. 
 
We send out a newsletter through Mailchimp on the Sunday following the 1st and 15th of 
every month of the academic year. Materials are due the Wednesday immediately before 
the Sunday send. There are no newsletter sends during academic breaks and 
administrative closures.  
 
We do not send out external and/or unvetted research opportunities or professional 
job opportunities. Internships are fine. 
 
If your event meets the above criteria, please follow the submission guidelines and 
timelines below. 

Required Information 
 
Email all below information to prism@uvm.edu. 
 

• Desired images in .jpeg, .jpg, or .png format 
• Logistics of opportunity (date(s), time, location) 
• Relevant links 
• Any writing about how the opportunity should be pitched to readers 
• A contact person and/or email address for questions or requests for accessibility 

accommodations 
 

Fall 2024 Schedule 
 

Materials Received by: Will be Shared on: 

September 4, 2024 September 8, 2024 

September 18, 2024 September 22, 2024 

October 2, 2024 October 6, 2024 

October 16, 2024 October 20, 2024 

October 30, 2024 November 3, 2024 

November 13, 2024 November 17, 2024 

December 4, 2024 December 8, 2024 

 

http://eepurl.com/izhAMQ
mailto:prism@uvm.edu

